
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 7:25 AM
To: McClellan, Yvonne; Prato, Robert; Schaperow, Jason; 'kcw@dycoda.com'; Ross, Kyle Wayne
Subject: RE: Teleconference on Surry Trip

Yvonne,

I talked to Kyle and Jason about the need for a conference call about the Surry trip... Kyle told me that he
thought a conference call was not needed. So in the interests of saving him time, I will not schedule a call with
Sandia. Bob and I will be talking to Charlie on Wednesday, so we can share our insights with him then.

Thanks,
Richard

From: McClellan, Yvonne Fmailto:ymcclelisandia.govl
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 6:51 AM
To: Prato, Robert; Chang, Richard; Schaperow, Jason; 'kcw@dycoda.com'; Ross, Kyle Wayne
Subject: RE: Teleconference on Surry Trip

Richard,
Is there a call in number for this or should I reserve the one we use for SOARCA teleconferences?

Thanks,
Yvonne

From: Prato, Robert [Robert.Prato@nrc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 4:26 AM
To: Chang, Richard; Schaperow, Jason; 'kcw@dycoda.com'; Ross, Kyle Wayne
Cc: McClellan, Yvonne
Subject: RE: Teleconference on Surry Trip

I can be reached at home today and tomorrow and will be in the office on Thursday. I should be relatively
available throughout. And yes, Charlie should be invited, how else are we going to know what we missed or
did wrong.

(6)

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 1:55 PM
To: Prato, Robert; Schaperow, Jason; 'kcw@dycoda.com'; Ross, Kyle Wayne
Cc: McClellan, Yvonne
Subject: Teleconference on Surry Trip
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I am planning on scheduling a teleconference to discuss to each other what we found on the Surry trip. Please
let me know your availability this week. Should Charlie be in on this meeting?

Thanks,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980
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